Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School Parent-Teacher Association 2022 -2024PTA circular no.4

7t June 2022
Dear Parents / Guardians,

PTA Picnic payment notice

You and your child(ren) have been selected by lottery for the PTA Picnic, which will be held on
17-6-2023. Please settle the payment on or before 12-6-2023 using AlipayHK. You can also pay with
Octopus Card at school. For enquiries, please contact our teacher Mr. WONG Wai Kit.

Yours faithfully,

Reply Slip
Dear Chairperson,

| have read the details of the above circular.
| will pay the fee by * [] AlipayHK / [] Octopus Card.

Please provide the following information for travel insurance purposes.

Participant | Participant’s name | HKID last 4 numbers
1

N OO WDN

[ ] will not participate in this activity.

Student’'s Name : ( ) Parent’s Signature :
Class : Date :

*Please tick the appropriate boxes



